
 

 

       
 

 

              

 

 

Present: 

Trustees - Rick Chandler, Chair; Jim Minard 

Sexton – Melvin Bowne 

Selectman – Pete Ballou 

 

The meeting was called to order at 9:05 AM.   Minutes from February 7th, 2017 were read 

and approved. 

 

Old Business:    

• The Cemetery Trustees voted and chose Lee’s Tree Service with a quote of 

$1,200 dollars.  The other quote was $2,700 from William Partridge, for removal 

of two maple trees.  Jim will follow up with call to Lee’s Tree Service and letters 

to both contractors. 

• John Kepper stone is still at Jim Minard’s house as Oak Hill lot is not ready for 

his stone to be set. 

• Melvin and Rick are going to layout two lots for Harrington, they want it done as 

soon as possible.  It depends on snow coverage when Melvin and Rick can do 

this. 

 

New Business: 

• Rick is going to check with Gilbert Concrete about having a cap made to cover 

the top of wall at Maplewood Cemetery.  After he finds the cost of this, we will 

work on the rest of the requirements for wall and proceed with bid process with 

help from Kathie and Margaret. 

 

The next regular meeting is set for April 4, 2017.  Meeting adjourned at 9:40 AM 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Jim Minard 

Cemetery Trustee / Secretary 
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